
        January 2017 
 
Dear Potential MPCC Member: 
 
     The Middle Peninsula Classic Cruisers is a not-for-profit charitable club.  We provide 
local charities throughout the Middle Peninsula region with contributions to assist in 
achieving their missions.  Children’s Hospital of the King’s Daughters, Laurel Shelter, 
Gloucester Sheriff’s Shop with a Cop Program, and the Boys & Girls Club of the 
Virginia Peninsula are just a few of the worthy causes to which we contribute.   
 
     When you join our club, your annual fee of $20 will cover membership for you, your 
spouse, and any children under the age of 18.   
 
     We would also like to point out that our members do not vote in our own car shows, 
which alleviates any appearance of conflict-of-interest.  We have received much praise 
and support for this policy. 
 
     We, of course, depend on owners and car enthusiasts of classic or collector 
automobiles, old and new, like you to be able to contribute to the community.  This year 
(2017) is our 12th anniversary.  We have many club activities to participate in, including 
our weekly cruise-ins, car shows, club breakfasts, picnics and daytrips to points-of-
interest with the goal of making 2017 the best year ever.  In order to do that, I ask that 
you join our club.  Please complete and submit the attached membership application with 
your first annual dues, attend a business meeting to be voted in, and participate as much 
as you can.  Our club’s success relies on a committed and active membership.  As stated 
in our club bylaws, MPCC membership requires the following: “Members must attend a 
minimum of four meetings, events, or functions a year.” 
 
     My hope is that after reading the previous paragraphs, you see the potential for 
combining enjoyable activities with an opportunity to contribute to the local community.   
I look forward to making new friends who share the love of automobiles, and hope to see 
and hear from you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pete Small 
Middle Peninsula Classic Cruisers President 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Middle Peninsula Classic Cruisers 
 

Membership Application 
 

Date  ________________________________________ 
 

Name  ________________________________________ 
 
Address ________________________________________ 
 
Phone  ________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail  ________________________________________ 
 
Family Members __________________________________ 
 
Make & Model Auto __________________________________ 
 
Dues:  $20.00/yr. single & family.  Membership runs from Jan. 1 to Dec. 31.  If you are 
joining after July 1, the dues are $10.00.  In order to complete your application process, 
you must attend a club business meeting where you will be recognized as a new member 
by the voting membership. 
 
Make checks payable to Middle Peninsula Classic Cruisers and mail to: 
 

MPCC 
P.O. Box 628 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 


